
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 11/26/2012 9:30:10 AM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Updated data request: DG project locations

Hi Erik,

I’m not sure if I had worked with you, or maybe Meredith?, on this data request (.xls file 
attached) back in August. There was one column that PGE wasn’t able to populate at that time.

My colleague at the CPUC, Kevin Dudney, has asked me to resend this data request to the 
IOUs to see if they can track down this information (and update the table, if necessary, with 
any new additions since August 2012). The one column that still needs to be populated is:

• WECC Busbar IDs [Column Q]

Redacted RedactedKevin thought that
fields. I don’t have either one’s contact info though, so I’m not CC’ing them here. If you think 
it’d be helpful, we can set up a call to talk through this with the right people.

and at PGE may be able to assist in populating these

Let me know how it goes, and let me know if PGE can resubmit the updated Excel file by 5pm
on Friday, December 7,

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
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